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Friday 14th July 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a wonderful week it’s been! The children were just amazing on the residential, they conquered fears, had fun 

and embraced every moment. We couldn’t be prouder!  

Safeguarding-Evacuation 

As you know, every child’s safety is our priority every day. Whilst there are many systems and processes involved in 

our Safeguarding, one aspect is our fire drill, lockdown drill and whole school evacuation. Throughout the year, we 

have led successful termly drills for our fire procedure and lockdown procedure. We now need to practise our full 

evacuation procedure. We hope we would never need to use this however an example would be if there was a gas 

leak and we needed to evacuate the site, all staff would walk the children down to the FLGCA Community Centre on 

Fairlands. Once there, we would work with services to evaluate the situation and decide on next steps (e.g. whether 

sae to return after some time or whether we would need to call parents to collect). On Monday 17th July, we will be 

practising this evacuation which will involve all children walking down to the FLGCA Community Centre then back 

again. Mrs O’Brien has shared this in assembly with the children today and we have attached a social story that has 

been read to the children in class today and will be re-read on Monday. 

Shirt Signing 

Next Thursday, we would like the children to come to school with a blue polo shirt in a bag, along with a piece of 

cardboard to slot inside it to ensure the ink doesn’t bleed through. Please could you ensure their name is written 

clearly inside the collar. We will then lay the shirts out so that staff and children across the school have the opportunity 

to sign them. Hopefully the children have another blue polo to wear during the day but if they do not, they are welcome 

to wear their plain white PE top instead.  

On Friday, we will return the tops to the children for them to put on so they can enjoy signing each other’s. To do this, 

please could you ensure children have a marker pen or Sharpie to use throughout the day. 

Sports Day 

As you know, our postponed Sports Day will  be happening next Tuesday at 9:15. The children will need to wear PE kit 

for this. 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 
 
Wrens 
 
Jess-For getting stuck into all the activities on the residential this week. 
 
Lelly-For always being a positive role model to others. 
 
Sophia-For fully taking part in all the activities at school this week with a smile. 
 
Kestrels 
 
Leo-For being a great team player on the residential this week and getting involved in every activity! 
 



 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Maryam-For showing great determination on the residential this week, and being a great role model. 
 
Evelyn-For getting involved in all the activities at school this week! 
 
Jays 
 
Courtney-For rising to all the challenges at Bentley Copse with a smile on her face! 
 
Hansel-For throwing himself into everything Bentley Copse had to offer with enthusiasm and determination. 
 
Henry-For showing fantastic enthusiasm in all activities at Bentley Copse. 
 
Kason-For showing resilience and perseverance on residential at Bentley Copse. 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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